
 

Tech startups invited to apply for Injini's second cohort

The Injini team will be travelling to Accra, Lagos, Dar es Salaam, Kampala, and Nairobi in search for another eight early-
stage tech businesses with innovative, scalable solutions to African education challenges.

These ed-tech businesses will receive five months of specialised business and ed-tech incubation; technical, research and
data analysis support; mentorship and access to a broad network of entrepreneurs, government, education and business
leaders to support their business.

They will also receive $50,000 of direct investment on completion. Applications close 3 April 2018 and the programme will
begin in July 2018 in Cape Town.

The organisation will also be hosting an Ed-Tech Connect event on Wednesday 28 March 2018 at the Woodstock Barn,
where the team will be available for questions.

For more, go to the Injini website.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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